
 

 

 

 

The Extended Day Program will be using this tool to help stay in contact 

with our parents. Parents will be able to receive messages via text or email with 

updates on the program such as reminders about fees, any EDEP meetings or 

programs being hosted, and updates in case of an emergency. This is a voluntary 

option for parents. It is not required, but highly recommended. 
 

https://www.remind.com/join/edepcrocs 

 

Sign up today! It’s easy & free. Not to mention it could help save not only the day 

but save you money by reminding you of up & coming tuition payments, so you 

wont have to pay a late fee! Plus get important updates from Ms. Menard. The best 

part is the information for E.D.E.P will come right on your phone.  

 

There are 3 easy ways to join! 

 

1. If you have a smartphone, get push notifications. On your iPhone or Android 

phone, open your web browser and go to the following link: rmd.at/edepcrocs. 

Follow the instructions to sign up for Remind. You’ll be prompted to download the 

mobile app. rmd.at/edepcrocs 

 

2. If you don’t have a smartphone, get text notifications. 

Text @edepcrocs to the number 81010 

3. Don’t have a mobile phone? Go to rmd.at/edepcrocs on a desktop computer to 

sign up for email notifications. 

 

Trouble Shooting 

If you’re having trouble with 81010, try texting @edepcrocs to (850) 460-9003. 
 To 81010 Message @edepcrocs. 

 

https://www.remind.com/join/edepcrocs

